
Dear students, 
Dear members of staff, 
 
in addition to the changes regarding teaching, we have also made the following adjustments to the 
hygiene rules (valid from Monday, 10 January 2022): 
 

• An FFP2 mask must always be worn during face-to-face teaching, face-to-face meetings 
and in student self-study rooms. 

• As a rule, face-to-face meetings (including committee meetings) are only held digitally (in 
exceptional cases, meetings may be held in person, in which case the FFP2 mask must be 
worn). 

• Events may only take place with a very small number of participants and after explicit 
approval by the Presidium (email to coronavirus@uni-luebeck.de). 

• Rehearsals of musical groups will no longer take place in presence until the end of the 
semester. 

• The home office may be extended in agreement with the respective supervisor, while 
maintaining full working capacity. 

• In critical infrastructure areas, increased attention should be paid to failsafety (if 
necessary, change to team separations). 

• The following recommendations for contact persons still apply      
 
Further adjustments and details can be found in the framework hygiene concept and in the 
summary, which will be made available to you by next Monday at the latest.  
 
As always, please direct any questions to coronavirus@uni-luebeck.de.  
 
 
Best regards 
Sandra Magens 


